
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: Year 11, Garrick Theatre, Macbeth production, Tuesday 20th November 
 
The English department would like to invite your son/daughter on a trip to The Garrick Theatre 
to see Macbeth on Tuesday 20th November. The students will see a live production of the 
play which will help students to visualise and contextualise themes, events and characters. 
 
We will be travelling as a group on the coach; please arrange for your son/daughter to meet 
in the school hall at 11:25am, after break time is over, having eaten.   
 
We will leave the venue at approx. 4:15pm to return to West Hatch High School.   
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch (or buy additional food at break time) as students 
will not be permitted to go and buy lunch unsupervised. If your child is currently receiving Free 
School Meals and you require us to supply a packed lunch please contact 
finance@westhatch.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Students will be expected to wear full school uniform.  
  
For the trip to go ahead we require a voluntary contribution of £26 per student which 

covers ticket price and transport.  If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to 

make the trip viable then it will be cancelled. 
 
Should you wish to secure a place for your child, payment is to be made via ParentPay and 
should be made by 3rd October at the very latest. Please note that places are strictly limited 
to 45 so will be available on a first come first served basis only. The trip will be made 
available on ParentPay from 11am on Wednesday 26th September and will close on 
Wednesday 3rd October.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms. Rudz 
 
 

S. Rudz 
KS4 Intervention Coordinator 
English Department 
West Hatch High School 
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